
 

 

 
 
 
 

JMH/ MEL  
 
 
 
 
 
04 September 2024  
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
RE: Welcome to year 11 Evening  
 
We hope that you have had a wonderful summer and that your child is looking forward to 
the new school year – their final year of studying for their GCSEs. We are sure that they are 
feeling some trepidation about the demands of this final school year so, to be able to 
ensure a smooth transition to Year 11 and make sure that parents and students are aware 
of all the support available to them. We would like to invite you to attend a year 11 Induction 
Evening with your child at 6pm on Wednesday 11th September  in the school’s main hall.   
 
The evening will consist of a short presentation in the hall in which we will share important 
information with you about the year ahead and strategies to best support your child. All 
students will be given their own study pack of resources and materials to support them with 
their revision.  
 
To allow us to make sure we have enough study packs and refreshments available, could 
you please click on the link below and complete the Microsoft Form to let us know if you are 
able to attend:  
Welcome to Year 11 Evening - MS Form Link  
 
We look forward to welcoming you all and supporting you in making your child’s transition 
to Year 11 a smooth and successful one.  
 
Yours Sincerely  

 
Mrs J Mahon  
Vice Principal – Curriculum and Standards  

https://forms.office.com/e/X0evVy1xrL

